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                                       A NOTE  

 

 
A NOTE FROM MRS HEFFER 
This week our focus has been on the virtue ‘TOLERANCE’ 

 
 

FAB FRIDAY ATTIRE! – After two terms of exciting and inspiring enrichment activities, the Fab Fridays continue 
to be a favourite day of the week for pupils and staff. As you are aware, FOPS, very kindly funded the first set 
of T-shirts for the pupils to help launch these special days. However, after two terms of wear and tear and 
some shrinkage and maybe the odd lost T-shirt, we are now looking to put in a new order for T-shirts with the 
hope of having them available for parents to purchase within the next couple of weeks. The new T-shirts will 
be purchased from the same company as the PE T-shirts, giving parents a better idea of what size to order 
and, we hope, these will be less likely to shrink! With this in mind, if  your child’s T-shirt has become lost or it 
no longer fits, then please feel that it is OK to send your child into school on Friday in their normal school red 
T-shirt, their P.E t-shirt or just a t-shirt from home until the new Fab Friday T-shirts arrive. An order form will 
be sent home for you to complete and return to the school office next week. Thank you.  
 
D.I.S.C.O – Remember that song? Well it’s nearly time to get on the dance floor at Perran-ar-Worthal School. 
So don’t forget to put the 19th May in your diary for another very popular find raising children’s event.  
 
A SCHOOL TRAINING DAY IS LOOMING! – Don’t forget that on Monday, June 5th the school will be closed for 
staff training. We will look forward to seeing the children back at school after the half term on Tuesday, 6th 
June. Class photos have been booked to be taken on the first Tuesday after half term.  
 
AND FOR FUTURE DIARY PLANNING… - The INSET days for the academic year 2017/2018 have now been 
confirmed. Please see below: 
 
INSET DAYS 
Monday, 4th September 2017 – SCHOOL CLOSED – Staff training day 
Tuesday, 5th September 2017 – SCHOOL CLOSED – Staff training day 
Wednesday, 20th December 2017 – SCHOOL CLOSED – Staff training day 
Monday, 23rd July 2018 – SCHOOL CLOSED – Staff training day 
Tuesday, 24th July 2018 – SCHOOL CLOSED – Staff training day 
 
Term dates for next year are all available on the school website on the parents’ page.  
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Robins have been busy preparing to send FLAT STANLEY on his travels. Each child visited the local post 

office to buy a stamp and post him to friends and relatives in the UK. Mrs Stapleton the shopkeeper kindly gave 

the children a lollypop each, she was delighted to see the children. The idea is that Stanley has adventures with 

his host family and then gets sent back to school. We have a display board in class ready and waiting for the 

replies. HAPPY TRAVELS FLAT STANLEY!!   Mrs Lea 

 

 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AND FINALLY, SOME WORDS OF WISDOM FOR OUR YEAR 6 WHO HAVE BEEN PREPARING FOR THEIR SATS, 
WHICH WILL BE TAKING PLACE NEXT WEEK: 
 

 

We wish you all a restful weekend! 
 
CERTIFCATE WINNERS THIS WEEK:  
Medal – Eli Mitten, Mo Sterry, Harry Baker, Freddie Nicholls, William Best and Rowan Searle  
 
RAK CLUB NOMINATIONS: This week Harry Murphy and Eddie Legge have been nominated by Theo Michell 
for helping him find a book he needed.  
 


